
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Drumz Aloud Club 

 

Dear parents, 

After the success of our Drumz Aloud day on Monday we would like to see if there is any 
interest in us putting on a club for the children. 

The cost would be £36 for 6 sessions. 

If this is something your child would be interested in please can you ring the school office 
and let us know so we can add your child’s name to the list. We need a minimum of 15 
children for the club to run.  

You can find out more information at  ​http://www.drumzaloud.co.uk/ 

 

Thank you 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 
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